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I love, love October. With any luck, we will see a harvest moon. I went to Riverside and 
Fairmont Cemeteries two years ago since there were special openings at night. I was hoping the 
cemeteries would open this year. I called Fairmont and learned so far there are no plans to do 
evening events. No matter because I know I can walk to the cemetery and still take my moon 
pictures without wandering into the premises. 
It would also be fun to eat at Simms Landing Steakhouse and take pictures from their balcony. 
You can see the skylights of Denver from the front seating. I learned Simms Landing no longer 
exists and I haven't discovered the new name yet. The night view is still there. 

Halloween isn't much fun in Windsor Gardens. I think I will bag cookies and ask our neighbors 
to knock on our door. Our church has treated children in the parking lot by handing out goodies 
from the trunk of cars. That won't happen this year. 

We worship online by hearing music and an uplifting message. Listening or reading the Word of 
God keeps us sane. Thinking and doing the opportunities we do have to reach friends and 
neighbors keeps us sane. The people of WG have many reasons to stay happy. The other night I 
stood talking with friends looking at the moon, and taking pictures. The darkness of the night 
showed us beauty. 

  

 


